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From: Brooke Christensen
To: Pam Lehman
Subject: Fwd: Email contact from Sandy City, UT
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:26:38 AM


Brooke Christensen 
Sandy City Council- District 1
801.455.0800


Begin forwarded message:


From: "noreply@sandy.utah.gov" <noreply@sandy.utah.gov>
Date: March 26, 2019 at 11:00:02 AM MDT
To: "Christensen, Brooke" <bchristensen@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Email contact from Sandy City, UT
Reply-To: Chirs <ohioskierluzbird@gmail.com>


Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website.


Site Visitor Name: Chirs
Site Visitor Email: ohioskierluzbird@gmail.com 


I’m looking forward to the new development at the reams lot, and think this will
be good for the area because this lot has become blighted. Higher density housing
is needed in Sandy and this lot is an ideal location for it. Leaving this lot
commercial would be a detriment to the city. Commercial is not viable at this
location. The only thing I’m not sure of is if the homes should be rentals. I hope
the developer will be true to his word and will sell them when he can. We need a
new housing like this.
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